
NOTICE OF 2021 ANNUAL MEETING 

GRACE AND ST PETER’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH 

Z 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Parish Meeting  

of Grace and St Peter’s Episcopal Church, Hamden. Connecticut  

will be held on  

Sunday, February 7, 2021  
on Zoom.com 

On that day there will be one service at 9 AM, also on Zoom.   

The annual meeting will follow the service, at approximately 9:45 AM.  

The worship service and the annual meeting will have different links, 

both of which will be emailed to parishioners before the meeting. 

 

Parishioners should contact the church office if the office does not have 

their email addresses. 

 

All members of the parish are urged to attend. 

 

       Arnold Pritchard, Parish Clerk 


